
Public Utilities Commission of Ohio RECEIVED 
180 E. Broad St. DEC 22 2008 
Columbus, OH 43215 IB/ESTiaATiOi.k J n j L . l L,i,J,3U 

PUBLIC UTIUTIES CO.MKiSSlON OF O t O 

Dear Sirs, 

I am writing to express my feelings concerning the 
proposed 52% rate increase in electric rates. I am very 
much OPPOSED to the increase. Financially speaking it 
would truly cause a hardship for me. I am on a fixed 
income and struggling just to survive month by month. 
Thank you for taking time to listen to my concerns. 

Sincerely, 

Ruth Jordan Jz 
5523 Harrison Ave. Q 
Portsmouth, OH 45662 O 
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